
L'EUROPEO 
SETTIMANALE POLITICO DI ATTUALITA • RIZZOLI EDITORE - MILANO 

VIA CIVITAVECCRIA 102 - TELEFONO 25.63.141 

II dirempre 
Milan, October 11 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your kind words following 

the publication of the article on the "Kennedy 

books", by Ruggero Orlando. 

We have very much appreciated your book 

and your cooperation and we hope in the future 

to have other occasions to work together. 

With kindest regards, 

1 To aso Giglio, editor 


